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March Prayer Focw: Cajé Chnarch

All being well, Café Church will resume on May 8th for the first time since before the
pandemic struck. Please let’s join together and pray for this outreach opportunity as
preparations and planning begin again. Grace will be leading this first session which
will be based on the film A New Hope (Star Wars episode iv) and which seems apt
given everything that has happened over the last few years.

The Café Church team have asked that we pray specifically for the following:

- that we are returning at the right time

- that we can bring people together in a fun way whilst ensuring we are safe

- that covid stays away from our doors

- that church members will be encouraged to invite their non church friends and
family

- that particularly those who are feeling isolated and lonely have the courage to step
through the door

- that those who had been attending cafe church pre covid return again

- that so many people attend we run out of chairs

- that ultimately, cafe church will lead to more people being baptised

- that families from Roots and people on the fringes would feel prompted to come to
Café Church.

Let us also thank God for the café Church team and ask for His blessing on them as
they lead us in worship and outreach.



